
 

 

 

 

Where we meet: Tricare, 87- 89 Tweed Coast Rd, Hastings Point. 

When:  3rd  Tuesday of the month   Time: 10 am start 

Enquiries:   Anthony Cosgrove Phone :  0409 872 773                         

Web Site :           www.hastingsptprobus.org 

Postal Address:  56 Botanical Circuit , Banora Point.  NSW  2486 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer 

Bulletin 

January 2023 

    Our 

first ‘gathering’ for 2023 is planned for Tuesday  31st 

January, in Ambrose Brown Park.  This is a great way to 

start the year, so please make the effort and join us.   

Bring your picnic lunch, or you can barbecue if you 

wish.  And cafes are always close by for takeaways. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I trust you enjoyed Christmas with family and friends and are now 

looking forward to a happy and healthy new year. My personal wish 

is that we can enjoy Probus to the full this year with no interruptions 

to our monthly meetings and a return to regular fun filled days out 

with friends. We know how to live with COVID, so let’s do that and 

enjoy 2023.  

To get the year off and running we have a picnic in the park to look 

forward to followed by our first meeting of the year with Clive’s 

hospitality and one of our favourite guest speakers. There’s also a 

day trip being planned. 

 

Tony - President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2023 sees the club return to Condong Bowls Club, on 
the last Friday of each month  Bookings are essential 
with Virginia 0432 914 539.  Early Birds start at 6.30pm. 
  
Entry: Members $15, Visitors $20, Under 18s $5. 
To bring in New Year, and to celebrate returning to our 
normal venue at the Condong Bowls Club, we welcome 
back perennial Club favourites the Mojo Webb Band. 
We guarantee a packed house filled with foot tappers, 
arm wavers and dancers. The presentation of authentic 
blues sounds is always fresh and vibrant, and you can’t 
fail to feel Mojo’s love for the genre. With a rhythmic, 
talented and multi-instrumental backline, Mojo never 
fails to deliver the goods, and leaves the crowd yelling 
for more. 
 

Friday 24th February Sweet Thunder Jazz Orchestra 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



At the Probus meeting in October, Drew Stevenson gave our members an overview 

of the Digital Mentoring Programme available.  A second Training Session is now 

available with bookings essential.  Details below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Digital Mentor 

Info and Training Session 
 

WHEN: Friday 27 January 2023 

10am to 12.30pm 
 

WHERE: Sandbar Room @ Pottsville Beach Neighbourhood Centre (PBNC) 

12A Elizabeth Street Pottsville. 
 

     RSVP – Please call 02 6676 4555 or  

                          email info@pbnc.org.au 
 

        Lunch is provided too! 
 

What is this about? 

Due to the nature of the digital world we live in, it is most likely that you will have 

been in discussions with and responded to questions from friends and family about 

the digital technology they and you are using. You may have given or received some 

handy and valuable information from these everyday interactions.  
 

To reinforce positive interactions, and to assist in helping you to give accurate 

information, the Pottsville Beach Neighbourhood Centre is holding an enjoyable and 

informative Digital Mentor group training session, as detailed above.   

 

We hope you’re able to come along (you won’t be given an exam at the end!). 

 
The Digital Mentor training is an initiative of the national Be Connected Program  

 
 

For additional information or 

bookings, you can also contact Jan 

Hampson on 0431 909 760 

 

Please plan for our  ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING to 

 be held in conjunction with the March meeting. 

 

ALL positions will be declared vacant, so please consider nominating for any 

position on the Committee.  Your contribution would be very welcome, and all 

other committee members will support your participation.  Take a moment to ask 

what you would do without Probus in your life!  This Club is very supportive of all 

its members, and encourages local seniors and retirees to join our club. 

mailto:info@pbnc.org.au

